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The Perkiomen Township Board of Supervisors recognizes the value of 

establishing a positive influence on the water that flows to the 

Perkiomen Creek across property owned by the  

Township.  Developing and installing stormwater Best 

Management Practices on Township Property is seen as a 

way to accomplish this objective.   

In addition, by  

employing BMP’s as demonstration 

projects for Township residents and 

students of the Perkiomen Valley 

School District, the township  

emphasizes the value of using  

stormwater BMPs in addressing the 

issue of  

water quality.    

The Board plans to use the grants that have been 

awarded them to assist in fulfilling stormwater 

BMP’s.  In keeping with having a positive impact on 

the environment, in fall 2014 the Township  

completed the installation of trees and shrubs on its property located on Bridge 

Street along the Lodal 

Creek.  The installation of these 

trees and shrubs will help  

address the issue of significant 

erosion along this creek.  This 

year, the township purchased 

rain barrels from PWC to install 

at their administration building 

and is engaged in a project with 

MCCD to retrofit a stormwater 

basin on the property, install 

two vegetated swales and                       

build a 3000 square foot rain    

garden.  


